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"We must move forward based on the family. We absolutely cannot go to the kingdom 
of heaven alone. Who will be the owner in the future? The family will be the owner.'" 

(read more) 
- True Parents 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Peace Starts With My Family 

 

One Trinity’s Efforts to Warmly Welcome True Mother 
“We wanted to challenge ourselves in terms of sharing our faith,” shared 

Crescentia. “All of us wanted to make sure True Mother has the best reception 

possible." 

READ ON!  
 

 



 

 

 

 

Workshop for Youth & 
Young Adults • Childcare 
Included! 
 
Join YAYAM for a memorable weekend 
at UTS with 300 youth from around the 
country! If you're a parent, bring your 
child!  

 

LEARN MORE  
 

 

 

 

High Noon 
Launches New Website 
& Programs 
 
High Noon just launched their new 
website along with some great new 
programs for pornography recovery. 
Also find out how you can help their 
mission! 

 

CHECK IT OUT  
 

 

 

 

Article: Don’t Raise an 
Entertainment Junkie 
 
By Love & Logic 
Parents give their kids an advantage in 
life by understanding that children need 
plenty of opportunities to find 
themselves in a rather dull or “boring” 
situation in order to develop and 
practice creative ways of entertaining 
themselves. 

 

READ ARTICLE  
 

 



 

 

 

 

Article: Marriage is Like 
a 1500-Piece Puzzle 
 
Like a puzzle, couples have the image 
of the marriage we want on the box, but 
a jumble of pieces in front of us, and we 
spend a lifetime trying to put them 
together in the right way to create the 
image we desire.  

 

READ ARTICLE  
 

 

 

 

Video: Social Security: 
How To Best Claim Your 
Benefits 
 
Interested in maximizing your Social 
Security benefits? Ray Martin discusses 
Social Security and how to best claim 
your benefits. 

 

WATCH RECORDING  
 

 

Follow us on Facebook!  
 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


